
Sweetbriar POA Meeting Notes – May 2012

Pool:

• Board has decided to manage the lifeguards for the 2012 season rather than having this 

done by Indianapolis Pool Management.

o Negative overall impression and concerning feedback from prior lifeguards who 

interviewed / attended training with Indianapolis Pool Management.

• Pool codes have been issued.

• Fence by baby pool needed repair.

Overall Neighborhood Appearance:

• Town of Fishers now has a procedure for lawns that are not maintained.

o Board can gather the addresses that we would like the town to inspect and call 

595-3160 and give her the addresses.

o They come out and inspect the properties.  If the grass is taller than 8", they will 

send a certified letter to the property owners listed on the property card.

o If in 5 days they have no response, they will send staff out to inspect to see if the 

grass has been mowed

o If it has not been mowed, they will mow it the following Friday.

o The bill will be sent to the owner listed on the property card.  If it is not paid, 

they will put a lien on the house.


